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From: We the People <shaidavidusa@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 10:07 PM

To: SJames@cityofmyrtlebeach.com

Cc: jpedersen@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; Warren Gall

Subject: Superblock Towing Concerns

Attachments: Stephanie James Superblock Towing.pdf

Dear Officer James, 

 

Please see attached. 

 

Shai  


